


 

 

 
 

December 4, 2015 

 

 

Ms. Lory Markham 

Secretary 

Richmond Planning Commission 
Richmond City Hall  

900 East Broad Street, Room 511 

Richmond, Virginia  23219 
 

via email: lory.markham@richmondgov.com 

 

Re: Richmond City Council Ordinance # 2015-244 

 

Dear Ms. Markham: 

 

I write in support of Richmond City Council Ordinance #2015-244 that directs the 

conveyance of City-owned real estate, located at 1722 Arlington Road in the 

Richmond North Central 2nd Voter District, to McKinnon and Harris, Inc.   

 

I respectfully encourage the members of the Richmond Planning Commission to 

recommend approval of this Ordinance at their earliest opportunity. 

 
       Sincerely, 

                                                             
      Charles R. Samuels 

      Councilman 


